October 21, 2022
Alert:
There was a smoke detector issue this morning which set off our fire alarms.  Our Scholars were quickly exited out of the building to a determined safe place.  The local Fire Department was dispatched and quickly arrived to assess the problem.  After the Fire Department determined that it was safe to return into the building, we brought our scholars back in and returned to the normal business day.
Your child’s safety is of the upmost importance to us, and we will do everything necessary to ensure that they remain safe in our care.

Last night, we had our Fall Art Showcase and the community was present to take in the melodious music of our choirs, enjoying the beats brought by our band, and were able to enjoy the visual splendor of the art display. Last night exemplified what our RAMS are doing right. It was an awesome night and looking forward to the next night to showcase the various talents of our scholars.

We are really proud about our students and the display of talent, effort, compromise, skill, and of course, bravery to put out their artwork for the world to see it. We had a great turn out, and we can proudly say that ALL of the pieces received votes.

The winners for the Fall Art Showcase are:

6th grade:
3rd Place: Emily Winfree
2nd Place: Brittany Woodberry
1st Place: Chloe Donaldson

7th grade:
3rd Place: Armando Vazquez
2nd Place: Breana Crawford
1st Place: Jessica Payne

8th Grade:
3rd Place: Landon Bridges
2nd Place: Samaria Johnson
1st Place: Emily Villa Beltran

Thank you for your attention and support.

Canned Drive still continues until November 11th -
6th grade homeroom still in the lead - I need my upperclassmen to step up their game for their homerooms.

Next week is Spirit Week:
Monday - Wacky Tacky
Tuesday - Twin Day
Wednesday - Ram Pride
Thursday - Throwback

Reminder: No school for students Friday, October 28th and Monday, 10/31 which marks the end of the 1st quarter for our young scholars.
NEMS PTSO 2022-2023 Fundraiser
This is the 3rd year with Sherwood Forest Farms and the products are amazing! This year we will be selling Wreaths, Garland, and Centerpieces to help support our school and PTSO. Please share with all your friends and family so they don't miss out. We are doing orders online this year. We are also offering Direct Delivery for your friends or family that wants to order but may live out of town and can't come to pick the items up when they arrive for pickup. Let's make this the BEST YEAR YET!
Thank you as always for supporting your RAMS!
https://sherwoodfundraiser.com/northeastmiddleschoolptso2022
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